
Jog-A-Thon FAQ 
 

Q: What is the point of the Jog-A-Thon? 
A: The Jog-A-Thon is a half-day (5/23) when we allow our students to get involved in our 
fundraising efforts (of course they begin the process weeks in advance by getting pledges). It is a 
school “community” event in which all students participate and work together. It gets each 
student and family involved in the fundraising process! All proceeds go towards our school’s 
financial aid program.  
 
Q: How does the Jog-A-Thon event work? 
A: On the day of the Jog-A-Thon, each grammar class will jog around the “track” we set up at 
the field adjacent to the school for one hour. The 9th– 12th grade students put together 
wheelbarrow teams to cart the pre-k – 3rd grade students around the track when they get tired 
(they each get five rides when they need them). Plus, the 7th and 8th grade students serve in 
various areas. By doing this, we involve the entire school! 
 
Q: How many classes jog at once? 
A: There will be 3-4 classes jogging at the same time. 
 
Q: How do you keep track of their laps? 
A: To keep track of how many laps a student runs, we will be giving them a bracelet every time 
they pass their starting point. It is organized and a very simple process. In the end the lap 
counters count the students’ bracelets and determine how many laps they ran.  
 
Q: How do I know how many laps my child ran so I can collect their per-lap pledges? 
A: By Monday, we will send a tally card of your student’s laps home for you to see.  
 
Q: Can my company (or my employer) help with the Jog-A-Thon in any way? 
A: Yes! We are looking for sponsors for our Jog-A-Thon shirts. We have a great space on the 
back of the Jog-A-Thon t-shirts (every student and grammar staff receive one) for your company 
logo. This is another great way to advertise in our school community! 
 


